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Addendum: July 25, 2018 

• The original RFP indicated that the contractor would be responsible for 

paving of the streets. Per this addendum, the City of Fairburn will be 

responsible for all paving and concrete work. The contractor will be 

responsible for backfill. 

• The question was raised as to whether the City would be willing to realign 

the section between WR-MH-AJ-011 and WR-MH-AJ-010 to bring the sewer 

down the south side of the street to reduce the impact on traffic during and 

after the project. The City will maintain the existing alignment. 

• The original date for submission of bids is August 3, 2018. This date is being 

changed to August 10, 2018 


